
 

 

 

 

 

District Governors January Newsletter 
 

Fellow Lions, 

 

PCC Peter and I would like to wish all Lions and your families a Happy & Prosperous New 

Year.  Hoping everyone had a wonderful Christmas with your family and a well deserved break. 

 

I had the opportunity in December to spend some time with the Amherst Lions and their 

Christmas for Kids Project.  What a wonderful job they did ensuring that no child did with out.  

They were looking at over 500 to prepare.  They put me to work right away.  It was a great 

experience.  I know that there are a lot of Clubs in our District who do Christmas Hampers, 

Boxes, and gifts for children.  Please keep up the great work you are doing.  I am very proud to 

be a Lion when I see and hear about the different events Lions have to ensure that everyone has 

something for Christmas. 

 

It is now time to get back to what we do best “Serving our Communities”.  I would like to thank 

all Clubs who have submitted their Membership Reports to date.  There is some good 

information reported for the GMT. 

 

The next upcoming event is the presentation of the cheque to Dalhousie University.  This will be 

taking place on January 18
th

.  Please indicate the numbers attending to Lion David Hunter at the-

hunters@eastlink.ca. 

 

The Windsor and District Lions have been working hard on the Winter Cabinet Meeting, don’t 

forget to submit your registration forms if you are going and send your list of Voting Delegates 

to CST John Macfie. 

 

My visits for the month of January are as follows: 

2 – Preston 

4 – St. Margaret’s Bay 

8 – Cole Harbour 

10 – New Germany 

15 – CB/NR/C 

16 – Amherst 

17 – Port Williams 

18 – Bedford 

22 – Musquodoboit

 Harbour 

23 – Spryfield 

25 – River john 

 

Remember – Respect is a very powerful thing.  If you respect your members, they will, in return, 

respect you. 

 

 

Namaste Lions. 

 

 

Yours in Lionism, 

DG Rhonda 
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